
 

  
      
                                                                                      
     

Dates to Remember
  Saturday, Feb. 26     10:00 AM
  Voting Meeting and Luncheon
   Haze Braudrick’s home
  Friday, March 18        6:00 PM
   Bunco Fundraiser
  Saturday, April 9       1:00 PM
  Garden Party Meeting
   Corral de Tierra Villas Clubhouse
 April 29 -May 1 
   Chi State Convention
   Sacramento
  Saturday, June 11     10:30 AM
   End-of-the-Year Celebration
   and Initiation Meeting
   Sherry Petitt’s home
   

President’s Message
We started 2011 with our awesome birthday 
dinner/auction. Big thanks to all of you: planners, 
donators, gatherers, supporters, speakers, and 
Kristin who always gives us a grand night of food 
and fun. We sold the items and made money for 
RIF, Scholarship and Grants. 
! The presidents met last month and plans 
are in the works for the fall Area V Conference. 
Money is available for the Chi State Convention 
and the Legislative Session. Get your applications 
in now.
! Bunco Night is coming soon. Invite guests 
and pass the word to friends and family. The 
$100.00 top raffle prize is very inviting.
! ! ! Karen Crummey
It's hard to believe that we're not in summer 
mode with the glorious weather we've been lucky 
enough to have these last couple of weeks. Our 
annual Birthday Celebration was another great 
success thanks to Kristin Searle and her fabulous 
committee!  Thank you to those of you who 
attended, brought guests and bid on the many 
wonderful auction items.  At the upcoming 
February meeting we will be voting on new 
members. Plan to attend if you can.  And if you 
haven't been to a Chi State Convention, you might 
consider attending this year as it will be in 
Sacramento. 
Hope to see you all at our Feb. meeting.
! ! ! Claudia Coury
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Membership News

   Pat Gotch’s father passed away 
the last week of January. 

Kathy Knight lost her mother 
last week. 



 

 

Area V Events
Iota Tau: Fashion Show and Salad Luncheon

March 26 at 11:30 in King City $15.00

Zeta Chi: Lecture on Watsonville Wetlands
March 8 at 4:00-6:00 Light Supper $10.00

Contact Karen for registration forms.

Happy Birthday to YOU!!

Anna Panetta   2-16
Donna Brisendine-McDowell 2-18
Bonnie Clark    2-21
Ellen Maupin    2-21
Alice Stoll    2-26
Kristin Searle   3-2
Pat Gotch    3-4
Nancy Henderson   3-10
Norma Voth    3-13
Mickey Miyamoto   3-16
Laura Thorpe Southerland 3-23
JoDee Krebs   3-25
Marijane Flagg   3-26
Jean Littlepage   3-29
Ginny Towle    3-31

Bunco Fundraiser 
Date Change

Our Bunco night has been moved from 
March 4 to March 18. BE SURE and 
change your calendar and invite as many 
of your pals as you can to a night of 
fun, food, and phenomenal prizes!! 
Husbands are WELCOME!  There will 
be wine for sale and a light supper 
provided, PLUS $100.00 cash raffle 
prize. The more the merrier (and the 
more money raised for our projects). 
Watch for the invitation with more 
information in your email. 

Save the Date!!!!!!
 Chi State Convention is to be held in 
 Sacramento, Ca.  April 29 - May 1.
 Members can apply for funds from  
 the Mary Marchi Fund but their  
 application must be in by Mar. 1,
 The President has to sign the
 application, so bring it to the 
 February meeting. You can find more
 information about the Chi State
 Convention on the Chi State Website.

RIF News
Our program was given $1000 to 
purchase books from First Book 
Marketplace. Norma and Barbara put 
an order together from th is 
company. The plan is to give these 
books to the classroom teachers in 
our RIF Schools to add to their 
classroom libraries in grades K-3. 
They will be given to them  at our 
last distribution this school year. 



A Fabulous Birthday Celebration!

What an exciting night Jan. 
26th turned out to be! The 
silent auction raised $2,589 
that will be used for grants, 
scholarships and supporting 
RIF. 

We all enjoyed having Patty Fernandez and 
Estefania Cabrera share their stories 
about the importance of Girls Inc.

A special thank you was bestowed upon 
Nancy Durein for her great work as our past 
president by our current presidents, Claudia 
Coury and Karen Crummey. 

Birthday Dinner Thanks!

 A very BIG thank you goes to the Delta Lambda Birthday Dinner and Silent  
Auction Committee for the superb job that they did to make it such a successful   
 event:  Dorothy Becker, Betty Ann Campbell, Bonnie Clark, Leslie Epps, Sally 
 Shafer-Harr, Bette Hinton, Jennifer Hinton, Kathy Knight, Stephenie Meroney, 
 Julie Montero, Michelle Neuhaus, and Gloria Souza.
 And to our advisors:  Claudia Coury, Karen Crummey, and Nancy Durein.
 Thank you very much for a job well done!
        Kristin Searle



  Legislative Study Session: June 21-23 at the Clarion Hotel in Sacramento.  

State Capitol experiences include visiting the Bill room, attending committee 

hearings, observing the Assembly and Senate in sessions and calling on 

individual legislators. Scholarships are available and registration forms are at 

www.chistateca.org

Look for the application for  
the Mary Marchi Fund in your 

email. It will follow this Rose 
Report as a PDF.

 This picture was taken at  RIF Day at Crumpton 
School on Feb. 1, 2011 of Laura Thorpe 
Southerland the principal at Crumpton. She is 
pictured here with baby gifts for Hayden Dean  
that were given to her from her  Delta Lambda 
sisters. Laura helped by reading to the students.
They were very happy to see her.

Chapter Awards 
It is time to think about nominations 
for Delta Lambda Awards: Service to 
Chapter, Profession Service, Public 
Service( someone who is making an 
outstanding contribution to the 
community in the area of youth or 
education.)  If any one would like to 
make a nomination, please contact 
Claudia or Karen.

Speakers Needed
! Do you belong to a non-profit organization?  Do you volunteer for a group
(s)? Are you willing to talk about it for 5 minutes? Our April meeting will be 
devoted to hearing about and learning about other non-profits that involve our 
members. Email/call Karen or Kristin. This will be your program and your chance 
to share.

http://www.chistateca.org/
http://www.chistateca.org/

